
MEMO 
 
 
 

SUMMER LOOK DAY 
 

Hi everyone, 
 
The Executive Committee after consultations and reflections this 
week have decided on holding a new political action to make our 
position visible and understood to the employer. 
 
We will be holding a visibility day, this Saturday, July 20th 
2013. 
 
For this day, members (screeners and SCC) are asked to show 
up for work wearing: 
 

• shorts 
• bermudas 
• jeans pants 
• running shoes 
• no pyjama, no hats and no nonsense 

 
Anybody sent home for their participation will be financially 
compensated like last time. 

 
It is imperative that no work slowdown take place or be tolerated. 
 

Executive Committee 
Unit 911 - USW 
July 17th 2013 
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